
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: INFO 

Subject: Presentation of Marshall Aquatic Center Study from 292 Design Group. 

Background 

Information: 

The City has requested professional assistance in evaluating the existing outdoor aquatic center 

and studying the possible replacement. On January 8, 2019, Council approved a Professional 

Services Proposal from 292 Design Group for Programming, Schematic Design and Project Budget 

Development for the Marshall Aquatic Center.   292 Design Group will present its findings to the 

Council. 

Fiscal Impact: The City of Marshall and 292 Design Group agreed upon contract is for $21,300.00 

Expenditures will be reflective in the 2019 budget out of 101-70176-3311. 

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

N/A 

Recommendations: Information only, as requested by Council. 

 


